
The Department of Natural Resources Office of Coastal Management is currently reviewing the 
following project for Consistency with the State and Local Coastal Resources Management Act of 
1978, as amended (La. R.S. 49:214.21-214.41), and the regulations of the Louisiana Coastal 
Resources Program (LCRP).  
Pursuant to Section 306 (d)(14) of the Coastal Zone Management Act of 1972, as amended 
(CZMA), the public may submit comments on proposed projects to OCM Consistency Section, 
P.O. Box 44487, Baton Rouge, LA 70804-4487.  Applications may be inspected during OCM 
business hours at 617 N. 3rd Street, Baton Rouge, LA. Comments must be received within 15 
days of this notice to be considered. For more information contact Jeff Harris at (225) 342-7591 
or (800) 267-4019. 
 
Federal License or Permit: 
C20200067  LOOP, LLC  Emergency authorization for brine spill cleanup, Lafourche Parish 
 
 
 


